
From: JT Scott <jtforward2@gmail.com> 
Date: June 12, 2023 at 17:31:11 EDT 
To: Kimberly Wells <kwells@somervillema.gov>, Willie Burnley Jr willie.burnleyjr@gmail.com 
 
Subject: Condition Text for Somerville Ave Auto Center 
 
1) The spray booth must be used at all times for spray painting, and maintained in good condition 
to prevent paint fumes in the neighborhood. 
2) This license allows no overnight exterior parking of vehicles being serviced at this location. 
3) The hours of operation for this business are to be strictly observed to prevent disruption in the 
neighborhood. 
 
I'll be at the L&P meeting tonight to discuss a few of the ward 2 items, would be happily 
promoted to Panelist to make things easier. 
 
-JTS 
 
-- 
JT Scott - Ward 2 City Councilor 

mailto:willie.burnleyjr@gmail.com

